
The City of Coral Gables 

Procurement Division 
2800 S.W. 72ND AVENUE 

MIAMI, FLORIDA 33155 

April 2, 2024 

All Responding Bidders (See Distribution List) 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of Invitation for Bid (IFB) 2024-003 Renovation Services — Garages 

2&6 

All Bidders: 

Please be advised that in accordance with Section 2-655 “Cancellation of competitive sealed bids 
or proposals” the City of Coral Gables (City) is cancelling the above referenced solicitation and 
rejecting all bids received, as it has been determined to be in the City’s best interest to do. 

After careful review, a decision has been made to re-issue the solicitation with a revised 
scope of work and a new pricing structure at a later date. All interested parties will be notified 
of the opportunity when the new solicitation is released. This notice serves as the City’s 
intent to reissue a competitive solicitation in accordance with Florida Statute § 286.0113 

(2)(c)3. 

We appreciate your interest in working with the City and we encourage you to re-submit 
when the new solicitation is advertised. 

[ithe 
Celeste S. Walker-Harmon 
Chief Procurement Officer 

Distribution List of Bidders: Campus Construction Group, Inc. 
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